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Sandy Dolitz Vasquez (PTC ‘96) wrote to inform us that after two years in the Diageo North 

American Human Resources department, she changed positions within the company. “I am still 

based in the Norwalk CT corporate offices but have moved to a Global role, and am now 

supporting and training Diageo employees worldwide. My new role,” Sandy writes, “is 

Information Systems Trainer in the Global Service Delivery department.” 

  

Also appearing in the current issue of University Magazine is Janet Ofano (PTC ’97; CMT ’04) 

in a story about the connection between RIT and Dresser-Rand and Karen Benjamin (PTC ’93). 

Karen appears as one of the recipients of the 2008 RIT Distinguished Alumni. Janet won the 

same award in 2007. 

 


